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Concealed handgun license holders are not the people committing crimes. They have 

undergone training and background checks to obtain their licenses. People who 

follow the law and who are trained will be unable to protect themselves as well as 

others. Passing more laws will not keep people safe rather it turns law-abiding 

citizens into criminals. Put more effort into keeping the criminal element out of public 

areas by enforcing the sentences handed down when convicted by a jury of their 

peer instead of continually reducing them or making their offenses a lesser crime. 


